Good Morning Everyone
 

Our bill is moving forward, Woo Hoo.  Senate Appropriations meet tomorrow, May 25th to lift bills off the suspense calendar, including ours, Matt's Law SB 1454.  The bill will go directly to the Senate Floor and should be heard next week.  Yahoo!!!
 

If you haven't written your letters to the remaining Senators please try to get them out today, if possible.  I will let you know when the Senate makes its final decision.  We are still hoping that Matt's Law will go to the Assembly Public Safety Committee in June, as soon as I have a date I will let you know so you can arrange your schedules to be there.  Remember this is the next BIG hurdle we need to jump in our strive to bring about change and the much needed awareness of the dangers and criminal acts of hazing.
 

Good news...Senator Aanestad (Chico District) has agreed to co-author Matt's Law.  His name will be added as a co-author later this week.
 

Coming soon...
 

Jig Saw Productions has wrapped up the documentary they have been working on which includes Matt's story and it should be airing soon.  It could be as early as June 1st, I will let you know when I get a confirmation.  The documentary can be seen on the Sundance Channel and Court TV.  
 

Hope everyone is doing well, thank you so much for all your support.
 

"Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday."

Love, 
Debbie, MM
